City of Grand Island

Tuesday, November 08, 2005
Council Session

ltem G2

Approving Appointment of Dean Peg to Business | mprovement
District #5 Board

The Mayor has submitted the appointment of Dean Peg to complete the term of Steve
Rasmussen who has resigned to the Business | mprovement District #5 Board. This
appointment would become effective immediately, upon approval by City Council and would
expire on December 31, 2006. Approval is recommended.
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October 8, 2005

Mayor Jay Vavricek
City Hall

100 East First Street
Grand Island, NE 48801

Dear Jay:

It is with regret that | submit my resignation from the Downtown Business
Improvement Board. My work schedule énd a few new exciting
developments are making it difficulf to attend meetings on a regular
basis.

I have enjoyed the time I've spent on the board, seeing many of our ideas
come fo fruition. | hope you will appoint someone who will continue with
the vision.

M .

Steve Rasmussen
President
Rasmussen & Associates, \nc.
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Cindy. Johnson, President L
Grandlsland Area Chamber of Commerce "~
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